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 WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 

2023 School Dates 

 

 
Term 3 
August 
7th-11th  -  Swimming Program 
14th  -  P & C Meeting @ 7pm  
24th  -  Book Parade 
30th/31st Aug & 1st Sept  -  3/4 Billabong Ranch Camp 
 
 
September 
1st  -  Leo Barry 5/6 
15th  -  Open Day / Grandparent’s Day 
22nd Final Day Term 3 

Student Awards 

 
Bridie Barnes  -  For happily completing all work 
tasks !! 
 
Elijah Docking  -  For improving daily work habits. 
 
Francesca Starritt  -  For excellent fluency and        
expressive reading skills. 
 
Drayke Severin  -  For excellent fluency reading skills. 
 
 
Book Award:  Lacie O’Callaghan 

 

Barham Bakery Pie Drive 
Pies will be ready to be collected from school on 
Wednesday  the 9th of August from 3pm. 
 
Orders must be collected from school, they can’t go 
home on the school bus. 
 
If you can’t collect on Wednesday please contact me on 
0419 887 452 
 

Please bring shopping bags to school 
for your pies. 
 
 
 

Swimming 
We had a very smooth start to our Swimming Week  
yesterday.   
 
Pick ups will continue to be from Apex Park on High 
Street near the pool. 
 
Thanks for the prompt return of notes & monies for 
swimming and to the P & C for their generous financial 
support of all bus travel. 
 
 
 
  
 

New Basketball/Netball Goal Rings 
Our new permanent goal rings were installed last Friday 
& Saturday. 
 
Hopefully they will be a great ongoing asset to our school 
and make us closer to completing our undercover area. 
 
A big thanks to the Variety Bash and the P & C for their 
financial support of this project. 
 
 



Small School’s Representatives 
Deniliquin Districts PSSA Athletics Carnival held on the 4th 
August . 
 
On Friday we had 12 of our students compete in the         
Deniliquin Districts PSSA Athletics Carnival.  The weather 
was kind to us and we were able to get through all events 
before the rain started. 
 
All students performed to their best and their attitude and 
support of each other was exemplary. 
 
Many of our participants, whilst not placing in a ribbon 
spot , achieved personal bests in their runs, throws or 
jumps.  All throwing and jumping events had up to 16  
competitors, whilst the running events were across 2 or 3 
heats per event, so up to 20 competitors.  Well Done to you 
all on your performances. 
 
The following  are top 10 places that our students finished 
in, there might be a few I have overlooked. 
 
Alice Peat:  4th 200m,  4th 100m FINAL,  5th Long Jump,  
10th Shot Put,   5th Discuss,  Senior Relay Team 
 
Audrey Laffan:  5th 1500m,  4th 200m,  4th 100m FINAL,  
3rd Long Jump,  3rd Shot Put,  2nd Discuss 
 
Hamish Ferguson:  3rd Shot Put,  Senior Relay Team 
 
Georgie Barnes:  Senior Relay Team 
 
Murray Park:  4th Discuss 
 
Congratulations to our Senior Mixed Relay Team of Alice, 
Audrey, Georgie & Hamish who qualify to compete in Albury 
on the 25th of August in the Nigel Bagley Relay. 
 
 
 
 

 
Deniliquin District Athletics Carnival 
Well Done to all of our students on their excellent efforts at 
Friday’s athletics carnival. 
 
Thanks also to all of our parents,  Ms King & Mrs Rinaldi for 
their support and transport of our team on the day. 
 
Congratulations to our PP5 relay team who is Audrey, Alice, 
Georgie & Hamish have qualified to represent the Deniliquin 
District at the Riverina Regional Carnival which will be held 
on Friday the 25th of August in Albury. 

 

Grandparents/Open Day 
DATE CHANGES 

 
Due to our successful Relay Team and their qualification 
for the Riverina Carnival we will be changing the date of 
our Open/Grandparents Day to Friday the 15th of 
September. 
 
Sorry for any inconvenience that this may cause. 
 
Or Book Week Dress Up Parade will now be held from 
9.30 on Thursday the 24th of August so that it remains a 
part of Book Week. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P & C Meeting 
Our Term 3  P & C Meeting will be held in the school  
library from 7.00pm on next Monday the 14th of August. 
 
All families are most welcome to attend on the night. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


